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July 21, 2016 
 
Curtis Cherne, P.E. 
City of Albuquerque – Principal Engineer Stormwater Quality 
PO Box 1293 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 
 
Curtis, 
 
The following is the response to the comments received from your office, City of Albuquerque 
regarding the ESC Plan submittal for the CNM Smith Brasher Hall. The comments have been 
addressed as follows; 
 
1. The ESC Plans sheets ESC 101 and ESC 102 have been revised to incorporate design changes 
/ revisions based on the current Work Order Construction plans. 
 
2. Inlet protection has been added to the inlets on Hazelton Ave. 
 
3. The callout to remove construction debris in city ROW has been added. 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me if you questions or additional needs for ESC / grading permit approval at 720-
320-9160 or via email below. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Tull, P.E., CPSWQ, CPESC 
david@superiorstormwater.com 


